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                          Mass Times

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am & 11:00am

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday 

 of each month.

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  9:00am

17955 Leslie Street

Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4

PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:      905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register,If you would like to register,
forms are available at theforms are available at the

church entrance or the parish office. church entrance or the parish office. 
Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of

address, please inform theaddress, please inform the
Parish office.Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator -  Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm  

Tues., Wed., and Thurs.  9:00am—8:00pm  ~  Fri., 9am –1pm

Sat.   2:00pm—6:00pm         Sun.  8:00am—1:00pm 

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

yesterday, today & tomorrow
18001 Leslie Street   905-853-5000

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR
Sales Representative

DebHarbour.ca
C: 905-252-8037
O: 905-853-5550
Not intended to solicit those already under contract

1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Dr. Ian Gray
Tutoring in High School Mathematics

J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.
Retired Head of Mathematics Department

ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

HollisollisWealthealth
®w

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING
Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

Cremation, Burial
& Memorial Services
Pre-arranged Funeral
Monuments, Markers

& Inscriptions

THOMPSONFuneral Home
530 Industrial Parkway S.

905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.com

Affordable Cost Options
Proud to be part of Service Corporation International (Canada) Limited

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Solemnity of the Christ the King                November 22, 2020

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Three locations to serve you.Three locations to serve you.

19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com
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Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business • Real Estate
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320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-3012

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!
OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-6, Saturday  7-5, 

            Sunday closed
ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)

      VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

       905-775-4861
WE

DELIVER!

RCR Realty, Brokerage
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Dan Hickey
Sales Representative

Cell: 905-715-9970
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Spirituality Centre
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St. John Cemetery
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in the local area
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Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637



Let us pray for the sick... 

As of Tuesday, November 24, 2020, all Catholic 
churches in the Toronto, Peel & York Regions are 
limited to 50 people at any liturgical celebration, be it 
Sunday Mass, weddings, baptisms or funerals.  The 
Cardinal has directed this action in compliance with 
the local medical officers. 
 

With our scheduled first communions and their     
families who have reserved seating, this will severely 
limit the attendance of anyone else.  There may only 
be room at the Inn for 10 additional parishioners.   
The doors will be closed once we reach the allotted 
number and the number 50 will be strictly adhered to.  
Parish halls may not be used to extend this number. 
 

No meetings are to take place in any church facilities 
at this time, and the Parish Office will return to phase 
2 of the operations, which means it is extremely    
limited.  The Parish Office is available only two days 
a week for appointments which will be Monday and 
Wednesday from 9am to noon, and all visits must be  
scheduled.  There will be no walk in or spontaneous 
appointments.  Much of the work will be done        
remotely. 

 

Announcements and Events…   Sacramental Corner……. 

Alana Brown-Wallace 
Greg Quattrin 
Tarcisia Borg  
Warren Pettifer 
Mary Ann Ferrer 
Larry Yarush 
Alain Gerais 
Betty Loft 
Bruce Firth  
Helen Bromley 
Massimo Marcone 
Rosa Santos 
Taylor Luck 
Judy MacDermott 
Kyle Elkie 
Maria Cavallini

Evelyn Walsh 
Merwyn Correa 
Sebastiao P. Henriques 
Molly Nabuurs 
Peter Aristotle 
Albina Barber 
Mary MacDonald 
Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 
Julia Purdham 
Donna Stea-Cutting 
Maria De La O -Mejia 
Judy Campbell 
Jennifer Ma 
Andy Dube 
Lindsay Sawyer 

Zeny Jose  
Irene Zbyszyinski 
Edward LaPenta 
Adam Wood 
Mayling Meueses 
Frances Leggo 
Russel Scott 
Elizabeth Ryan 
Dave Dailey 
Lindsay Veltman 
Elcy Cerres 
Tony Vigliotta 
Francie  Niekamp 
E. Turnbull 
Amy McBride 

Next year’s First Communion 
 

Please be aware that registration for this years 
First Communion have ended.  We look forward 

to our time shared with the parents and children                   
in the coming months.  

Next Year’s Confirmation Candidates 
 

Because things are still in flux, how  confirmation 
will unfold next Spring is an unknown.  We will be 

getting in contact with last years candidates and we will be 
accepting registrations for this year  in the near future.  

Please keep an eye on the bulletin.   

St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Programs. 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is launching its 2020 
Christmas Programs this weekend.  Due to the pan-
demic, we will not be able to have a  Giving Tree as 
we have had in the past where families could take 
stars and purchase gifts.  Instead, the Christmas Pro-
gram and the Giving Tree are being combined to 

collect donations for both          programs. For the Christmas 
Program that serves our  families, your donation will con-
tinue to go towards the purchase of grocery gift cards for 
parents and gift cards from a local store so that parents 
can purchase a gift for the children in their family.  For the 
Giving Tree program  we will be accepting monetary dona-
tions that we will use to purchase gift cards for those living 
in group homes and to purchase select gifts that will be 
delivered to the        assisted-living homes for them to 
wrap and distribute. Even under the current pandemic 
situation, your gift will still make a difference in the lives 
of those often left out at this special time of year.  Any 
amount helps spread the joy and magic of Christmas to 
those in our community who need our help.  Donations 
can be made before November 27 using envelopes that can 
be mailed to or dropped off at your respective parish or 
placed in the collection basket.    You can also make dona-
tions via Canada Helps at https://www.canadahelps.org/
en/dn/42029 .  This link is also available on the St. Vin-
cent de Paul Facebook page at www.facebook.com/
ssvp.sjcses  or on the parish web sites.     Donations can be 
made up until Sunday, November 29.   
 

Thank you for your generosity. 

The 2020-2021 Living with Christ Missals  
and the Children’s Missals a re now  for  
sale. $5.00 for the adult  missal and $7.00 

for the children's missal. Please call the   
parish office Monday or Wednesday  between 9am 

and noon to make arrangements for pick up.                                                                              

Diligence 
The Cardinal has empathically reminded us that if we have any 
hope of keeping the churches open for some semblance of 
Christmas, we must be extra  diligent in observing the Safe 
Worship Protocols.  Maintain six foot distance, wash your 
hands, and do not dawdle after Mass but go to your cars. 

Time for New Carpeting 
We need to work on getting new carpet for the church & the 
hall.  There are many reasons none the least of which is that 
the Insurance Company on their annual inspections have     
singled it out as a priority (and I think there is an implied or 
else in there).  The building committee has been working to get 
pricing and arrangements and colours and the like.  The long 
and the short of it is that the church prices out at $30,000 and 
the Hall comes in at just over $20,000.  The CWG has pledged 
$5,000; the Knights have pledged $2,000 (with more to come 
depending on the sale of the Christmas trees so buy a tree) and 
the Fish Fry has committed $4,000.  We are almost half way 
there for the church.  The church is the first on 
the priority list so as soon as we reach the magic 
$30,000 we will proceed with its installation, and 
later if and when we can  cover the cost of the 
hall, it too will be done.   

Mass Intentions      

 Ruminations …. 
Monday  November 23rd 
10am:  Joseph Chetcuti (I)  
Req:     Martha Chetcuti 
 

Tuesday  November 24th  
10am:  Vincent Masci (D) 
Req:     Wilma & John Bloye 
 

Wednesday November 25th 
10am:   Duncan Drummond (D) 
Req:      George Emmett 
 

Thursday November 26th 
10am:  Francesco Ferrante (D) 
Req: Tim Christie 
 

**Please know that Fr. Roy 
will continue to pray for 

these intentions**  

I must confess that the brief respite of uncharacteristic November 
weather last week was most welcomed and extremely enjoyable.      
Finally the gardens got to bed for the winter.  I kept thinking back 
over the years and I can’t remember another such oddity in            
November.  I remember being bundled up for Hallowe’en excursions, 
enveloped in snow mobile suits for the Santa Claus parade, and even 
enduring snow ball fights at school.  I guess I am dating myself since 
snow balls are not allowed at school anymore.  We had a designated 
area and if you entered the danger zone, you were at your own peril.  
I think my real memory of this time was watching dad making      
preparations for the mandatory skating rink in the front yard.  Our 
yard was pretty plat but a couple of wooden planks here and there 
secured into the snow bank that had been carefully mounded on the 
perimeter ensured that the rink was nicely defined.  It was right close 
to the house and so an errant shot could mean disaster for the       
windows.  I remember putting a puck through the kitchen window 
one day and mom was none too pleased.  It was one of those dread 
evoking situations about wait until your father gets home.  Well, 
when dad did arrive home, his surprise and excitement that I had 
raised the puck that high was obvious, much to mom’s chagrin.  
Sometimes moms just don’t get it.  Much the same could be said 
about the dents and puck marks all over the side of the fridge.  But 
the magic usually happened at night, after we had gone to bed.  Dad 
would drag the hose up from the basement and attach it to the      
kitchen sink.  Then he would open the window and sit on a kitchen 
chair with his hand outside squeezing the nozzle to bathe the          
burgeoning rink with water.  When we woke up in the morning, there 
was a fresh new layer of ice coating the four corners of the rink.  So 
when we got home from school it was skating time.  There was always 
a small chair outside for those skating beginners to use for balance 
was they learned proficiency on the ice.  The front yard rink was kind 
of short lived, a reality for just a couple of years because when we 
reached a certain age, we were allowed to go skating on the big pond 
at the back, the big boys rink.  There was a little fire pit to be able to 
warmly don and doff the skates.  I remember that November and    
December could be brutally cold, and that it seemed that winter   
started in earnest by mid-November at the latest.  Summer clothes 
were safely tucked away and mitts and hats started crowded the hot 
air register in the middle of the kitchen floor, hockey sticks were 
stacked at the back door, and the winter boots and skates created a 
treacherous obstacle course down the hallway. Long before the stores 
starting playing Christmas music, and before the frenzy of Christmas       

shopping, it was the arrival of the     
November sows that signalled the  
coming of Christmas.  And now, in the 
liturgical life of the Church, it is this 
feast of the feast of Christ the King that 
ushers in the season.  And to boot, it is 
the   anniversary of the dedication of 
the Worship Space.  ‘Tis the season.
                                         

                                                         Fr. Roy  

Parish office has been      
reduced to  Monday and 
Wednesday  from 9am to 

Noon for                       
APPOINTMENTS ONLY.   

 
We can always be reached 

through the parish email at 
st.elizabethseton@rogers.com 

 
Stay safe and Stay well 

Sunday November 15th 
Sunday Offertory $7,168.00 
SES Building Fund $  841.00 
 

Month of September PAG                   
(Pre-authorized Giving) 
Sunday Offertory $3,182.00 
SES Building Fund $    272.00 
ShareLife  $    240.00 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ONGOING 
SUPPORT DURING THESE              
UNPRECIDENTED  TIMES.  STAY 
WELL AND STAY SAFE. GOD BLESS. 

Offering Envelopes 
 

The parish offering envelopes 
will be  available for pick up in Seton 

Hall starting the weekend of            
November 7th/8th.  You are also  
welcome to pick them up during our 
office hours Monday  or Wednesday 
between 9 am and noon, please call 

ahead to make arrangements for pick 
up.  The envelopes will be in               

numerical order  so please take 
note of your envelope number .   
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note of your envelope number .   
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Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

LuesbyLuesby
 Memorial Co. LtdMemorial Co. Ltd.

(since 1865)
93 Main St. S., Newmarket  905-895-4931

H E M P E N
Fine Jewellers

Designers & Goldsmiths Designers & Goldsmiths 
220 Main St.  905-895-6141

CamelotCamelot Hair Design Hair Design
Full Esthetic Services Available

Quaker Hill Market Place
16925 Yonge Street  905-715-7979

Patty Gallinger
Independent Beauty Consultant
                   18 Main St. Mt. Albert
                  905-473-5135
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                          Mass Times

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am & 11:00am

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday 

 of each month.

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  9:00am

17955 Leslie Street

Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4

PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:      905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register,If you would like to register,
forms are available at theforms are available at the

church entrance or the parish office. church entrance or the parish office. 
Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of

address, please inform theaddress, please inform the
Parish office.Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator -  Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm  

Tues., Wed., and Thurs.  9:00am—8:00pm  ~  Fri., 9am –1pm

Sat.   2:00pm—6:00pm         Sun.  8:00am—1:00pm 

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

yesterday, today & tomorrow
18001 Leslie Street   905-853-5000

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR
Sales Representative

DebHarbour.ca
C: 905-252-8037
O: 905-853-5550
Not intended to solicit those already under contract

1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Dr. Ian Gray
Tutoring in High School Mathematics

J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.
Retired Head of Mathematics Department

ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

HollisollisWealthealth
®w

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING
Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

Cremation, Burial
& Memorial Services
Pre-arranged Funeral
Monuments, Markers

& Inscriptions

THOMPSONFuneral Home
530 Industrial Parkway S.

905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.com

Affordable Cost Options
Proud to be part of Service Corporation International (Canada) Limited

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Solemnity of the Christ the King                November 22, 2020

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Three locations to serve you.Three locations to serve you.

19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

SPOT

FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business • Real Estate

CHRISTINE BURCHETT
320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-3012

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!
OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-6, Saturday  7-5, 

            Sunday closed
ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)

      VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

       905-775-4861
WE

DELIVER!

RCR Realty, Brokerage
Independently Owned and Operated

Dan Hickey
Sales Representative

Cell: 905-715-9970
Office: 905-836-1212
djphickey@gmail.com

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca

905.476.4013

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

Dine in • Take out • Delivery
Sushi Party Tray available

1100 Davis Drive, Unit 3

905-898-1028
goldenmaki.com

Davis Drive
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St. John's Sideroad

W
o

o
d

b
in

e
 A

v
e

.

10% off with this ad

★

SPOT

B R O K E R A G E

416-998-9473
- Mice - Wasps - Ants -

Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637




